Minutes of Wednesday, March 27, 2013
Monthly 9/11 Truth Teleconference Call 8pm (ET); 5pm (PT)
 
Present on the 3/27/2013 9/11 Teleconference Call were:
 
Ken Freeland, Facilitator of 9/11 Teleconference Call, Houston 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Secretary of 9/11 Teleconference Call, Truth and Shadows (truthandshadows.wordpress.com)
Scarlett Stone, Valley 9/11 Truth
Paul Zarembka, The Hidden History of 9-11
Ned Delaney, 9/11 Grassroots
Frank Tolopko, Berkshire 9/11 Truth
Jeffrey Orling, NY 9/11 truth activist
George Ripley, Citizens 9/11 Commission
Laura Katleman, AE911truth
Jim Fetzer, Scholars for 9/11 Truth
 
 
Draft minutes from 02-27-13 teleconference were APPROVED
 
The draft agenda was APPROVED.
 
1)      Presentation on Tip the Planet by Laura Katleman
 
Laura Katleman of AE911truth made a presentation about a publicity campaign about 9/11 being planned for this fall. “Tip the Planet” was described by Katleman as the “first global, trans-media anniversary event” for 9/11. She also announced that $100,000 had already been raised towards the effort and that the organization would match any funds raised for outdoor advertising by other groups.
 
Katleman asked whether the 9/11 Truth Teleconference could be listed as a supporting group of Tip the Planet, and it was decided that this question would be put on the agenda for the April call.
 
Katleman stated that she can be reached for more information at 401-578-5505 or through lkatleman@ae911truth.org.
 
2)      Report on plans to hold 9/11 conference in Washington D.C. in September
 
George Ripley made a presentation concerning the discussions under way to hold a 9/11 conference this September in the Washington, D.C. area. (Because George joined the call late, Ken Freeland initially summarized the subject in his absence. A general discussion followed but the subject of the conference was returned to when George joined the call).
 
George reported that a significant portion of the conference would be devoted to the Pentagon along with issues of who was behind the event and where the money trail leads. This initiated a discussion of where the focus for such a conference should be, how much time should be given to each element, and whether these should be separated (a “Pentagon” day and a “who was to blame” day for instance) or addressed conjointly. Another issue discussed was who might be invited to speak. 
 
The planners are also debating whether the event should be held at a prestigious venue (charging more per attendee) or at a more pedestrian venue (enabling wider participation at lower price per attendee).  Anyone with input on these and the all-important question of funding are invited to email them to George Ripley at george@grassrootsunity.org.
 
Call adjourned at 9:40 p.m. EST/6:15 p.m. PST
 
You can hear an audio recording of the teleconference (along with archives of earlier calls) in its entirety here:  http://houston911truth.net/audio/032713.wav

The 9/11 Truth Teleconference is held on the last Wednesday of every month.  The next 9/11 Teleconference call will be Wednesday, April 24, 2013 at 8 pm EST, 8:00 EST/5:00 pm PST. 

Please send agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by April 20. Please use subject line "Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.” 

Respectfully submitted,

Craig McKee, Secretary of 9/11 Teleconference Call
